1/19/2017 City of Portland Mail - 29 Baxter Blvd Sign Permit
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29 Baxter Blvd Sign Permit

Valerie Paquingould <vpaquingould@greatfallsinc.com> Thu, Jan 12, 2017 at 4:34 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Ryan Wing <rwing@infinityfcu.com>, Deanna Emery <demery@baileysign.com>

Hi Christina,

We would like to request a waiver for the third building sign at 29 Baxter Blvd. We are requesting the third sign as
there is road frontage as a traveled way to Hannaford that the sign would point toward. This sign appears to meet all
sign waiver criteria.

Please let me know if there is any additional information you need of if you need any forms completed for this
process.

Thank you,

Valerie

From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 2:46 PM

To: Valerie Paquingould <vpaquingould@greatfallsinc.com>
Subject: Re: 29 Baxter Blvd Sign Permit

Hi Valerie,
[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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